
 

 

Students are bringing Pokémon cards (and other 

trading cards) to school. While this is fine for after 

school, these cards are becoming a distraction. If 

your student trades a card(s), please know that the 

school is not responsible. It is best if these cards 

remain at home. 

Thanks for your help! 


